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Subject:  Approval of Allocation of $4.2 million in Regional Early Action 
Planning funds to Regional Planning Collaboratives 

Background: In November, the ABAG Housing Committee and Executive Board 
approved $4.2 million in new Regional Early Action Planning 
(REAP) Grant funding to supplement $480,000 previously 
budgeted to support Regional Planning Collaboratives. Staff was 
directed to return in January with recommended county-level 
allocations. 

 At its meeting on January 7, 2021, the ABAG Housing Committee 
received staff’s recommendations. The summary sheet and 
attachments from the Housing Committee agenda is attached. 

 Chair Wilson will report on the Housing Committee 
recommendation regarding allocation of the $4.2 million. 

Issues: None 

Recommended Action: The Executive Board is requested to approve the allocation of 
$4.2 million in Regional Early Action Planning funds to Regional 
Planning Collaboratives. 

Attachments:  Summary Sheet, Housing Committee meeting on January 7, 2021 
(with attachments) 

 

Reviewed: ______________________________ 
Therese W. McMillan 

 


